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LEGAL NOTICE  

In support of ComEd’s mission as your electric utility company, ComEd engages in 
numerous research projects focused on improving energy efficiency opportunities for 
customers. This report describes one such project. It is posted only for general 
customer awareness. It is not technical guidance and cannot be copied in full or part 
or reused in any form or manner. It cannot be relied upon. We make no 
representation, nor by providing this example do we imply, that its content is 
correct, accurate, complete, or useful in any manner – including the particular 
purpose to which it relates.  
 
The ComEd Energy Efficiency Program is funded in compliance with state law. 
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1.0 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY  
Slipstream conducted a field investigation of the software controlled, switched-
reluctance motors (hereafter called the SRM System) installed at three commercial 
sites: one office building in Schaumburg, Illinois and two retail stores in 
Countryside and Norridge, Illinois. This study evaulated the SRM System 
manufactured by Turntide. The primary objective of the project was to assess the 
impact of applying the SRM System in retrofitting constant-speed induction rooftop 
units (RTUs) supply fan motors in terms of energy performance and installation 
procedures, and then extrapolate any savings to ComEd service territory. This 
report is based on the data collected from system monitoring that started in July 
2020, ended in February 2022, and covers cooling, heating and shoulder season 
operations.  
 
We found 61 (±9) percent annual energy savings for the RTU supply fans under 
study. This represents 39 percent annual savings at the RTU level. This report also 
includes a market extrapolation to demonstrate the technical potential for energy 
savings, wherin we found that retrofitting of all RTUs with single-speed fan motors 
and motor sizes ≥1 and <20 hp in ComEd territory with an SRM System would save 
661 million kWh and 73 million dollars annually. Finally, we include observations 
from interviews with SRM System manufacturers, third-party installers and our 
own observations regarding the installation process.  
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